
“Saunders	has	not	resigned”…yet.	
	
Just	prior	to	Martha	Saunders’	failed	on‐campus	interview	for	the	position	of	
president	 at	 the	 College	 of	 Charleston,	 PNJ.com,	 A	 Gannett	 Company	
(Pensacola	News	Journal)	 offered	 a	 report	 about	 Saunders:	 “UWF	 provost	 in	
running	for	top	South	Carolina	job.”		
	
The	 question	 left	 unanswered	 by	 PNJ	 was	 hinted	 at	 as	 follows:	 “Megan	
Gonzalez,	 public	 relations	 director	 at	 UWF,	 said	 Saunders	 has	 not	 resigned,	
but	 confirmed	 that	 she	will	be	 interviewing	Friday	at	 the	 college[	College	of	
Charleston].”	
	
So,	when	 is	 Saunders	 expected	 to	 resign	 from	UWF	 and	will	 it	 be	 the	 same	
kind	of	“resignation”	she	made	at	USM?	

http://www.pnj.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=2014303080015
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